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Message from Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 
 
We have made it to the end of a very long term!  We 
would like to thank you all for your support with your 
child’s education this term and in particular with the 
many events that have happened in school in the run 
up to the Christmas holidays.  It has been lovely to see 
so many families engaging in everything that we have 
provided and it has been fantastic to receive lots of 
lovely comments and compliments from 
parents/carers. 
 
We would encourage parents/carers whose financial 
circumstances may have recently changed to apply for 
Free School Meals and some additional financial 
support, this includes parents of children in 
Reception, years 1 and 2, who might be missing out 
on some additional funding and free activities for their 
child.  All applications are made in the strictest of 
confidence.  Application forms are available from the 
school office.  Alternatively, applications can be made 
on-line (more information at the end of this 
Newsletter). 
 
As a quick reminder to parents/carers of children in 
Nursery, and in line with North Yorkshire Council’s 
funding rate per hour for children in our Nursery 
provision, school are having to make a small increase 
in the price of ‘additional’ hours to parents/carers.  
From January 2024 charges for ‘additional’ hours in 
our Nursery provision will be as follows : 
 
3.00pm to 3.30pm : £2.45 per session 
12.00pm to 3.00pm : £14.70 (£4.90 per hour) 
12.00pm to 3.30pm : £17.15 
 
On Friday evening, it was lovely to see so many 
children and families joining in with the community 
Walk of Light Lantern Parade.  Once again thank you 
to Pioneer Projects for involving the school with this 
wonderful community project. 

On Thursday school appeared to turn into one large 
Glitter Ball with a few sequins thrown in here and 
there!  It was lovely to see so many children dressed 
in their party clothes and enjoying an end of term 
‘Festive Celebration’ with their friends and 
classmates.  

In January Hedgehog and Rabbit Class will be learning 
about our School in the past.  Children would love it if 
some parents/carers and Grandparents (or even 
Great-Grandparents), who came to Bentham School 
would come into Hedgehog and Rabbit Class and tell 
children all about what school was like ‘in their day’.  
Children will have lots of questions to ask!  If anyone 
is interested and willing, please let Mrs Harrison, Mrs 
Cryer or Sally in the School Office know. 

 
During the first week back to school, children in 
Reception through to Year 6 will all be taking part in 
an exciting ‘Tri-Golf’ session on Thursday 11th with 
SportsCool.  Can parents/carers please ensure that 
children come to school in their PE kit on this day.  We 
do still have a number of places available at the 
SportsCool After School Club for children in years 
3,4,5 and 6.  Places can be secured by making 
payment via Parentpay. 
 
Can we please also remind parents/carers of children 
in Fox Class that the first of ten swimming lessons will 
start for children on Friday 12th January.  If you have 
not already done so, please consider making a 
voluntary contribution towards the cost of these 
lessons via Parentpay.  Please also ensure that 
children have their swimming kit with them on 
Fridays.   
 
Finally, on behalf of all the staff and Governors here at 
the school, wishing everyone a Very Happy Christmas 
and New Year.  See everyone in 2024 and ready to 
start the new Spring Term. 
 
Mrs Pearson and Mrs McGregor 

First Week of Term 
 
Monday 8th January 2024 
SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Tuesday 9th January 2024 
School Re-opens 
 
Chicken Korma and Rice 
Vegetable and Sweet Potato Bake 
Jacket Potato 
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PLACES STILL AVAILABLE – SPEAK TO THE SCHOOL 
OFFICE 
3.30pm KANGA Sports After School Club : Invited 
Children (1/5) – KS1 
 
Wednesday 10th January 2024 
Roast Pork and Stuffing 
Vegetable Cottage Pie 
Jacket Potato 
 
4.00pm Governors’ Meeting 
 
Thursday 11th January 2024 
SportsCool Activity (R,1,2,3,4,5,6) 
 
Beef Chilli Wrap 
Vegetable Quesadilla 
Jacket Potato 
 
10.00am Keyboard Lessons (NYC Music Service) 
 
3.30pm SportsCool After School Club (3,4,5 and 6) 
(1/5) 
PLACES STILL AVAILABLE – BOOK VIA PARENTPAY 

Friday 12th January 2024 
Fun Day Friday : all children invited to join in with a 
school lunch 
Fish Fingers 
Vegetable Roll 
Jacket Potato 
 
1.00pm  FOX Class Swimming Lessons (1/10) 
3.00pm Celebration Assembly.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 
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